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ASX Announcement 4 May 2022 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
Arizona Lithium Limited (ASX: AZL) (“Arizona Lithium” or the “Company”) advises that the 
Company’s Registered Office and Principal Place of Business has changed to: 
 

Level 2, 10 Outram Street 
West Perth WA 6005  

 
The Company’s telephone number remains the same. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary of Arizona 
Lithium. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Oonagh Malone 
Company Secretary 
T: (08) 6313 3936 
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